
Hello Parents,          
  
The City of Hamilton is conducting a survey in our school to analyze how families choose to get to school 
in the morning. The intention is to find ways we can encourage more active travel amongst our 
students. At the end of the survey there is a map where you can draw your route to school. The maps 
can then be used to create a walking guide for our school, while also highlighting the most common 
routes, so that the City can address any safety issues along those routes and to assist you as parents in 
deciding which route to take if you want your child to walk to school. Please fill out the survey as soon as 
you can. Here is the link : https://schoolwalk.planlocal.ca/hamilton/ 
 
Thank you! 
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